
Fra: Mikkel Nyborg Petersen (EM-DEP) <miy@em.dk>  

Sendt: 7. juli 2021 12:39 

Til: COMP-COVID@ec.europa.eu 

Cc: Preben Sandberg Pettersson <psa@em.dk>; Cécile Nielsen (EM-DEP) <cecnie@em.dk> 

Emne: HT.5938 - Temporary Framework for State aid measures to support the economy in the current 

COVID-19 outbreak 

 

Dear COMP-COVID team, 

 

Please find our enclosed response to the first part of the third survey regarding the Temporary Framework 

consisting of the six questions in Annex I of your letter of 1 June 2021. 

 

There seems to be some difficulties with the image on page 4 in the attached. Therefore, I have inserted it 

below. 

 

 
 

Kind regards, 

 

  

 

MIKKEL NYBORG PETERSEN  

Section of State Aid and Legal Affairs  

 

Slotsholmsgade 10-12 

1216 Copenhagen K 

Denmark 

miy@em.dk  

Tel.: +45 91 33 70 64 

 

Erhvervsudvalget 2020-21
ERU Alm.del - Bilag 392

Offentligt

mailto:miy@em.dk

